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9 March 2018 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening Thursday 8 March 

Year 8 Options Evening Thursday 22 March 

Term Ends  Thursday 29 March 12.30pm 

Easter Holidays  Friday 30 March - Friday 13 April 

Students return to school Monday 16 April 

Next week is: JADEJADEJADE 

Salt to the Sea by Ruth Sepetys 

This inspirational novel is based on a 
true story from the Second World War. 
It's early 1945 and a group of people 
trek across Germany, bound together 
by their desperation to reach the ship 
that can take them away from the war-
ravaged land. Four young people, each 
haunted by their own dark secret, 
narrate their unforgettable stories. Fans 
of 4ÈÅ "ÏÏË 4ÈÉÅÆ or Helen Dunmore's 
4ÈÅ 3ÉÅÇÅ will be totally absorbed.  This 
book was Carnegie shortlisted in 2017...  

Reminder: As from Monday 12 March we 

will no longer be using the Show My 

Homework platform to record homework. 

As per the letter sent out, we will be 

moving to Classcharts after Easter. There is an 

information session for parents and carers on 

Wednesday 28 March to go through the new platform. 

This week has been National Careers Week. 
Adeyfield has run a number of activities and 
events during the course of the week to help 
students think about their future careers, 

options and pathways. 

Year 7, 8, 9 & 10 all participated in assemblies 
with the theme of óJobs for the Futureô.  The National Apprenticeship Service 
came to speak with our Year 11 and Sixth Form Students regarding 
Apprenticeships; how to apply and what to expect.  Year 10 enjoyed a trip to 
The Fielder Centre to attend the NHS Future Heroôs @ NHS and Social Care 
exhibition.  A number of the Sixth form visited the University to attend an 
Apprenticeship Fair; meeting with a wide variety of local employers offering 
Level 2, 3 and Degree Level Apprenticeships.  Year 12 participated in a CV 
and Interview preparation workshop led by JCP from the Department of Work 
and Pensions.  Herts Young Homeless have been delivering workshops to all 
year groups regarding finance and considerations for renting and buying.  
Year 7 enjoyed a óCareers Insightô speed networking event. We were 
delighted to welcome over 12 different employers and business to share their 
experience of the workplace, skills for the future and career pathways with 
our students.  A group of Year 8 students who have been working with 
Watford FC as part of a Business & Enterprise Challenge over the course of 
the term attended their presentation event at Watford FC. Well done to all 

who completed the programme. 

A huge thanks to all our business and employment partners who supported 
us with all of these events.  If you have any questions or would like to find out 
more about pathwayôs for the future please do 
pop into our careers office and speak to                 

Mrs Clark or Mrs Wickens. 

Miss Hime’s Year 8 Graphics students were involved in a 
competition to design a poster promoting sustainability — 
the 6 R’s.  1st place went to Amy Nethercott, 2nd place to 
Macey Myatt and joint 3rd place to Rianna Coots and 
Jamie Smith. Well done to all involved! 

Reduce, Re-use, Recycle, Refuse, Repair, Re-think 


